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March 27, 2015 
 
Information and Privacy Commissioner to release report regarding District of 
Saanich use of employee monitoring software 
 
VICTORIA — On Monday, March 30 at 9:30 a.m., B.C. Information and Privacy 
Commissioner Elizabeth Denham will release an investigation report examining the use 
of employee monitoring software by the District of Saanich.  
 
Commissioner Denham initiated an investigation on Jan. 20, 2015, following public 
statements by Saanich Mayor Richard Atwell and persistent unanswered questions 
about the use of employee monitoring software by the district. 
 
The Commissioner’s report sets out the timeline concerning the district’s implementation 
of employee monitoring software, and makes findings about whether the district’s use of 
such software complies with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
 
Investigation Report F15-01: Use of employee monitoring software by the District of 
Saanich will be available for download Monday at 9:30 a.m. at: 
http://www.oipc.bc.ca/report/investigation-reports  
 
A news release will be issued summarizing the report.  
 
For more information or to request an interview, contact: 
 
Cara McGregor  
Director of Communications  
250 217-5535  
cmcgregor@oipc.bc.ca 
 

http://www.oipc.bc.ca/report/investigation-reports

